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3rd August 2012 

 
Dear Mr Vickery 

 
Withdrawal of City of York Council’s Core Strategy 

 
We are writing following your letter dated 18th July 2012 regarding the withdrawal of 
York’s LDF Core Strategy. At a meeting of Full Council on 12th July 2012 Members 
instructed officers to undertake the necessary formal steps to withdraw our Core 
Strategy from the Examination process. This will enable the Council to produce a plan 
which is fully compliant with the National Planning Policy Framework. Please consider 
this letter as written confirmation of the withdrawal of City of York Council’s LDF Core 
Strategy. 
 
Both this letter and the 12th July 2012 Full Council Report will be placed on the City of 
York Council LDF Core Strategy Examination webpage with a clear statement that the 
Core Strategy has now been withdrawn and consequently the Examination has 
ceased.  
 
May we take this opportunity to thank you for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Martin Grainger  
Head of Integrated Strategy  
Tel: 01904 551317 
Email: martin.grainger@york.gov.uk 

City & Environmental Services 
 
9 St. Leonard’s Place 
York 
YO1 7ET 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr David Vickery  
c/o Mr Robert Lancaster 
Examination Programme Officer  
City of York Core Strategy  
c/o Integrated Strategy 
9 St Leonard's Place 
York  
YO1 7ET 


